
Rapid City, South Dakota 

2018 Feast Activities 
 

Rapid City has many natural and historic sites in the general area. Due to the desire to visit many 

of these sites, we are keeping scheduled activities to a minimum this year.  

 

Festival Youth Instruction 

 

We will have special Festival youth instruction classes for kindergarten through 5th grade. 

Classes at the hotel will be held before services Tuesday through Friday from 8:30-9:45 a.m.  

 

Seniors’ Luncheon—Tuesday, Sept. 25, 1:30-3 p.m. 

 

All senior citizens (age 65 and over) and mates are invited to a luncheon on Tuesday at the Ram-

Kota Hotel. Since the luncheon comes early in the Feast, we need to know how many will plan to 

attend after the evening services on Sunday, Sept. 23. If you plan to attend, please email 

mike.blackwell@cogwa.org by Sunday, Sept. 23.  

 

Family Dance—Tuesday, Sept. 25, 7-10 p.m. 

 

A family dance is planned for Tuesday evening at the Ram-Kota Hotel. There will be a good mix 

of music for all tastes and ages.  

 

Black Hills Train Ride—Wednesday, Sept. 26, 1:15-4:45 p.m. 

 

One very popular attraction in the Black Hills is a ride on an 1880s steam engine with authentic 

rail cars. The ride is about 3½ hours round-trip and goes through the Black Hills between Hill 

City and Keystone. We are planning for a group on Wednesday afternoon (though it is not an 

official group activity with a group rate). Those interested will need to bring a change of clothes 

to services so they can leave by about 12:30 p.m. and make the train, which leaves Hill City at 

1:15 p.m. 

 

We decided to let you make your own reservations with the train since we could not commit to a 

certain number. You can make reservations to join us by contacting the train either online at 

1880train.com or by telephone at 605-574-2222. 

 

The cost is $29 for adults and $14 for those 3 to 12 years old. There is no charge for those under 

3 years of age. 

 

Teen Activity—Thursday, Sept. 27, 1:30-4:30 p.m. 

 

The teen activity will be a cookout with games in Memorial Park. It will serve as a great mixer 

since we have teens from over 40 churches at the site. It will run from 1:30-4:30 p.m. on Sept. 

27, and will feature field sports, as well as table games—something for everyone.   
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